
       
 
June 14, 2017 
 
Diane Heinze (Sent via electronic mail to: dheinze@portoakland.com) 
Port of Oakland 
530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA  94607 
 
Subject:  Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000435 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101421, Port of Oakland / 

Union Pacific Motor Freight, 1750 Ferro Road, Oakland, CA  94607 
 
Dear Ms. Heinze: 
 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has completed a compliance review for 
the subject case and understands that Port of Oakland staff oversight may have recently changed.  At this 
time, ACDEH is requesting a meeting at our office introduce ourselves to Port of Oakland staff and to 
discuss the status of this case. 
 
We are available on the following dates and time: 

 Monday, July 10, 2017 at 10:00 am 

 Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at 1:00 pm 

 Monday, July 17, 2017 at 10:00 am 

 
Please select a date and time from above that is convenient for you and contact me at 
keith.nowell@acgov.org or at 510-567-6764 to confirm our meeting.  If you are unavailable during the 
above-listed dates and times, please propose a date and time that is convenient for you and we will try to 
accommodate your request.   
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and we look forward to with you to expeditiously advance this 
case towards case closure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Keith Nowell, P.G., C.HG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 
    cc:   Dilan Roe, ACDEH, (Sent via electronic mail to: dilan.roe@acgov.org)  

Paresh Khatri, ACDEH, (Sent via electronic mail to: paresh.khatri@acgov.org) 
Keith Nowell, ACDEH (Sent via electronic mail to: keith.nowell@acgov.org) 

Geotracker, File 
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